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Club Care
Registration for

24/25 School Year!

Important Dates
March 25th-28th:
Optional Days at

JES
March 29th:

   No Club Care/Schools
Closed

Club Care registration for the
24/25 school year will open up on

Tuesday, April 9 at 8:00am. We
encourage all current families to
register as close to that date and

time as possible as it is very
competitive to get in. Current

families of 23/24 preschool care
and Club Care are given priority
registration status for the 24/25
school year. More information

about school year programming
will be available in early March.
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